
 

Support and fundraising efforts for British F4 racer Billy Monger are set to continue at Thruxton this weekend 

(6/7 May) as the Dunlop MSA British Touring Car Championship and TOCA package descend on the Hampshire 

circuit for the third event of the year. 

 

Following on from being involved in a serious incident at Donington Park, the motorsport community has 

rallied behind the teenager, raising nearly £800,000 in a matter of weeks – with that number set to increase 

further at the fastest circuit in the UK.  

 

#BILLYWHIZZ 

Messages of support will adorn a majority of the cars competing on the grid this weekend.  

 

For BTCC machines, #BillyWhizz will run on each car’s front number plate position, replacing title sponsors 

Dunlop. Cars from the Simpson Race Products Ginetta Junior Championship and Protyre Motorsport Ginetta 

GT5 Challenge will also carry the same strapline on their windscreen decals. 

 

Competitors in the British F4 Championship and Renault UK Clio Cup will also have artwork displayed on their 

cars. 

 

WALK THE TRACK FOR BILLY 

On Saturday evening, following the final track action of the day, a track walk will take place to raise money for 

Billy. Providing a rare opportunity to get a closer look at one of the most infamous tracks in the UK, fans will be 

able to walk side-by-side with drivers and teams for a great cause. 

 

Everyone will be asked to make a minimum donation of £5.00 and asked to meet in the pit lane, with the walk 

scheduled to start at 18:30.  

 

For more information, click here: 

https://www.facebook.com/events/299494847150224/?active_tab=about  

 

BRITISH F4 VIRTUAL REALITY EXPERIENCE 

The British F4 Virtual Reality Experience has proved a real hit at the opening rounds of the season. At Thruxton 

fans will once again get the chance to experience life as British F4 driver in the Ford Race Centre in the Support 

Paddock. This time it’s all in aid of Billy, with everyone who enters into the Ford EcoBoost-powered virtual 

world encouraged to kindly make a donation which will go towards his recovery. 

 

A banner of support for Billy will also be displayed opposite the grandstands overlooking the chicane, whilst 

collection buckets are likely to be situated in hospitality awnings around the Paddock. 

 

TO DONATE TO BILLY’S JUSTGIVING PAGE, CLICK HERE: 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/BillyMonger23 

https://www.facebook.com/events/299494847150224/?active_tab=about
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